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14 FEB 2019 |

Alexandria Lee
fyi-request-9436-3claf628@requests.fyi.org.nz

File No: DOIA 1819 — 1082

Dear Alexandria Lee |

Thank you for your email of 22 January 2019, requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982 (the OIA):

As of 31 March 2017 how many applications were queued in the EOI pool for tier one?
Our response

As at 31 March 2017 there were 4625 Expressions of Interest in the family parent tier one pool.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, please contact Matt Burden,
Business Advisor, Operations Support, Immigration New Zealand at Matt.Burden@mbie.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Karen Bishop

Assistant General Manager — Visa Services
Immigration New Zealand

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment




